
April 9, 2013
SR 76 East Project
Construction Advisory

Nighttime Closures of Southbound I-15 Off- and On-ramps at I-15/SR 76 Interchange: April 9 & 10*
SR 76 and I-15 will remain open. Please note that you may experience delays within this work area.

Night Closure and Detour
For your safety, the off-ramp from southbound I-15 to SR 76 and 
the on-ramp from SR 76 to southbound I-15 will be closed from 
8 p.m. to 5 a.m. on Tuesday, April 9 and Wednesday, April 10. 
Crews will be preparing to re-direct traffic from the temporary 
ramps to the new permanent ramps, as part of the widening 
and upgrading of the I-15/SR 76 interchange. I-15 and SR 76 will 
remain open, as will all other ramps.

Those traveling on the southbound I-15 who want to exit at  
SR 76 will be directed to exit at Mission Road, or can continue 
past the closure and exit at Old Highway 395. Either way, drivers 
will need to travel on Old Highway 395 toward SR 76. 

On Wednesday night only, traffic on the SR 76 bridge will be 
reduced to one lane with a flagger directing traffic.

The SR 76 East Segment is the final segment in a series of three 
improvement projects on the SR 76 corridor, located between 
I-15 and I-5. Stretching 5.2 miles from South Mission Road to 
I-15, the SR 76 East Segment serves local and regional traffic.

*Schedule subject to change due to weather conditions.
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